
 

  
Sent: Friday, 13 February 2015 1:02 PM 

To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Re Coffs Harbour Council application for extraordinary rate rise 

 

Last evening Thursday 12.2.15 the CHCC voted 5 to 4 in favor of applying to IPART for an 
extraordinary rate rise this despite overwhelming opposition from ratepayers to this 
action in the ratio of 75% against from Councils own surveying. I believe that IPART will 
only grant exceptional rises on the basis of community support for such rises and this is 
not the case in Coffs Harbour. I ask that IPART reject the application by CHCC. 
Yours  
Richard McDermott 
 




